BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
April 27, 2022

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Trial Skills Workshop for Bankruptcy Attorneys

The National Conference of Bankruptcy Judges will host a trial
skills workshop for attorneys with 10 years or less of experience
as part of its annual meeting in Orlando. The workshop will
take place on Wednesday, October 19, 2022, at the United
States Bankruptcy Court for the Middle District of Florida. This
opportunity is limited to 16 participants, who will receive in
person instruction from 12 bankruptcy judge faculty members.
Applications must be submitted no later than May 15, 2022.

Trial Skills Workshop Program Information

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “"dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://ncbjmeeting.org/2022/trial-skills-workshop/
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

